INDIAN CREEK SUBDIVISION
ANNUAL HOMEOWNERS MEETING MINUTES
MONDAY, MARCH 20TH, 1995

The 1995 Annual Homeownens meeting $orn ILndian Creeh
was held on Monday, March 20th at 6:30 P.M. at the
Towanda Community Building. Approximately 27
households werne nepresented at this meeting.

The 4o0llowing items werne discussed:

GUEST SPEAKERS

Andy Groepen and Stephen Julien, both {rom Daily
Analytical Labs in Peoria and Frank Cottrnell, ocurn
Waten Operatorn were oun quest speakerns. A handout
was given on the curnrnent analysis of ourn watern
and all speakerns answerned many o4 ourn questions.

WATER REPORT / MIKE CUNNINGHAM

Mike discussed avernage daily usage, restrictionsd
Last May, nequined EPA testing, and repains.

Frank & Mike discussed the Leak with the hydrant

at the end o4 Bent Tree Lane to be §fixed this
Sprning when weathern peumits. ALso discussed
contingency to paint outside o4 towen and estimates.

GARAGE SALES / ANNETTE HANCOCK

Indian Creeh will parnticipate in the Towanda Area
Garage Sales scheduled fon Aprnil 21 and 22. Deadline
to be included 44 Aprnil 11th.

TREASURER'S REPORT / JIM LARSON

The Net Wornth o4 the Homeownens Association as o4
12/31/94 was $40,097 with a Net Income oven Expenses
in 1994 of $5,818.

HOMEOWNER REPORT / BRIAN MYERS

Brian discussed plans forn clean-up day rnescheduled
4don Apnil sth. Tractorn to be brought back to area
arnound the §inst o4 Aprnil by Jim Kellenbengenrn.



PRESIDENT'S REPORT / D.C. YOUNG

D.C. dndicated that the Towanda Fire Deparntment

wants to install a drny well at the bridge to enable
them to pump watern out o4 the creekh durning a 4ire.

A vote was taken and approved to Apend wup to $500

04 homeownens funds forn this dry well to be installed
by the Towanda Fire Deparntment.

Ganbage Consolidation was discussed. D.C. has contacted
both Sexton and Hanrel & Daughtens and 44 awaiting bids
4nom each forn a Adingle contract forn the subdivision.

D.C. ashed Garny IL44t to Apeakh about his rnecent chimney
$irne and avoidance procedures he necommends to us.

The Christmas Luminarnies was discussed and 44 planned
as an annual event.

D.C. ashed A4 anyone was internested in summen softball
competitions in the area.

GTAG (Greatern Towanda Area Group) plans to develop
5-10 yeanrn visions fon the area in future meetings.

Association Bylaws werne handed out and covenants discussed.

ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY / GREG BENEZE

Greg discussed Last yearns walkhs and set dates fon 1995
all at 4 p.m. on Saturnday - Aprnil 22, May 20, July &,
August 19, and Septembern 23. It tahes about § peoples
in 4 teams approximately 45 minutes forn each walkhk.
Greg needs a call prion i4 youw want to parnticipate
because waivens need to be Adigned by all walhkerns.

ELECTION OF TWO BOARD POSITIONS

Mike Cunningham and Annette Hancoch werne ne-elected
to three yearn terums on the Homeownerns Boarnd.

Submitted By Annette Hancochk
Vice President/ Secretarny



